




Conduct a Public Hearing to Continue Consideration of
the Request by Kurtz-Bedford Associates, Inc., on

Behalf of Maverick Development Co., Inc., for Approval
of the Preliminary-Final Residential Replat of Hidden
Creek Phase 2B, 72 Single Family Residential Lots on

24.643 Acres, Located Approximately 1, 200 Feet West of

Hardin Boulevard, North and South of the Extension of
Maverick Trail.

99-012PF*

Chairperson Hall explained that the applicant has requested that

consideration of this item be tabled until March 23, 1999. On a motion by

Commission member Childers, seconded by Commission member Benton, the

Commission voted 7-0 to continue the Public Hearing and table consideration of

this item until the next regularly scheduled meeting of March 23, 1999.

Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider the Request by
Glenn Engineering, on Behalf of MJ.S. D., for Approval of

the Site Plan for a Public Elementary School, 9. 150

Acres Located Approximately 700 Feet North of

Eldorado Parkway, Approximately 2,300 Feet West of

Ridge Road, and Approximately 3,950 Feet East of

Stonebridge Drive.

99-025SP*

Chairperson Hall explained that the applicant has requested that

consideration of this item be tabled until March 23, 1999. On a motion by

Commission member Chandler, seconded by Commission member McWilliams,

the Commission voted 7-0 to continue the Public Hearing and table consideration

of this item until the next regularly scheduled meeting of March 23, 1999.

Mr. Kessel stated that owners of property within 200 feet of the subject

property will not be renotified.

Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider the Request by
Glenn Engineering, on Behalf of MJ.S.D., for Approval of

the Site Plan for a Public Elementary School, 7.843

Acres Located Approximately 2,500 Feet North of
Eldorado Parkway and Approximately 2,500 Feet West of

Hardin Boulevard.

99-026SP*

Commission members Chandler and Evans stepped down during

consideration of this item, due to a possible conflict of interest. Mr. Robert

Howman of Glenn Engineering, 100 Decker Court, Suite 250, Irving, Texas, on

behalf of McKinney Independent School District ( M. I.S. D.), explained the

proposed site plan. He stated that he concurs with the recommendations within

the staff report. At the request of Chairperson Hall, Mr. Howman explained some

of the features of the sustainability school. Mr. James gave the staff report,

explaining the recommendations pertaining to access. He stated that Staff
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